
Marilyn Harris 
 

Dear ADEQ: A little reminder: YOUR job is to take care of AZ citizens, NOT cater to foreign
interests! Please do your duty and deny Hudbay permission to befoul our environment with their
proposed Copper World mine project. My husband and I pay over $100 per week in real estate taxes
- for that, we should at least be entitled to breathe relatively fresh air and use water that has not been
poisoned by a company with a proven track record of despoiling the ecology!


